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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE


A big GOOD LUCK to the Robotics TEAM 1596 as they travel to Escanaba for their first FRC competition!

A Lake Superior State University representative will be here today in the library at 11:00 am. So if you are considering LSSU, or are undecided about college, or thinking about military and college combined, and wondering what the best option is for you, please plan to attend the LSSU presentation, starting at 11:00am in the library. You will w ant to stop by the counseling office and get a pass.
 
Juniors! Anyone interested in touring Alpena Community College? EUP CAN has scheduled a College Campus Tour for ACC for Monday April 28th! Sign up in the Guidance Office if you are interested. Sign up ends Friday April 11th.
 
Voter Registration:  On Friday, March 21st the League of Women Voters will be registering 18 year old students to vote.  It you are 17 but will be 18 prior to the next election you will also be eligible to register.  There will be a table set up in the lunch room during all three lunches.
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Sault Area High School The Read n' Give book drive will be extended until Monday, March 17th. This means that your last chance to donate a new or gently used book to benefit local EUP school libraries in need will be this Monday. Please consider looking through your books and contribute any that you are no longer reading. 

Attention AP students:  AP Exam sign-up will be held through Monday, March 17th. See Mrs. Pink in the Counseling office before school, between classes, or after school to sign up for the subjects you wish to take exams for. Cost is $89 per exam, $15 per exam if you are a free/reduced lunch student.

Do you need a summer job? Don't know where to begin? Mark your calendars for March 26. Job Fair 2014 will be held at LSSU's Cisler Center from 4:00 - 6:00. Come prepared to meet employers and apply for jobs. Bring your resume and dress appropriately! For more information contact the Career Center Office or the Michigan Works Office.

The Sault Education Association (SEA) is accepting applications for 2-$1000 scholarships. Any interested senior who would like to apply can go to Mrs. Harringon's website to the SEA Scholarship link to find the application. All applications are due by 3 p.m. on Thursday, March 13, 2014.

Lunch:   Beef Tacos, Shredded Cheese, Chicken Sandwich, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:    Refried Beans, Diced Tomatoes, Corn Peaches, Tortilla Chips


       
